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1 Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. The new students seem to be
settling in well. They have now completed one quarter.
The winter quarter has just started. This quarter will be
a long quarter because of the holiday breaks.

We are in the process of updating our second year
classroom. The update will include, a camera for the
long distance learning, televisions, new flooring, tables
and chairs. This room will be dedicated to the late
David R. Pharr. Brother Pharr was known as a Gospel
Soldier and we are dedicated to training generations of
Gospel warriors. With that in mind, we will name the
room the David R. Pharr Gospel Armory.

Sherry and I are doing well. Due to the lymphedema,
Sherry will be starting therapy for her legs and will
eventually have a surgery to correct some veins. I am
doing fine. Staying busy with my studying and work
with the school. If you would like for us to visit with an
update on our work please give me a call and we can
schedule a date.

We want to thank you for all the support that you
send to us while laboring here at the school. Without
your support this school and work would not be
possible. You are an answer to all of our prayers and
may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




